Ladies Guild Meeting, Sunday, November 12, 2023

Present: Patricia Acevedo, Kathy Criminger, Stacie Ferry, Ingrid Franklin, MJ Hahn, Annika
Nesbitt, Patti Reynolds, Jessica Guerrero

The meeting began at 12:08 pm.
Stacie led the ladies in saying the Miraculous Medal prayer to open the meeting.
Chair Notes:

Thank you note from the resident at the Carolina Inn for the memorial service and those that
attended. Online sign-up sheets and QR code were created for Cookie Sales. Social Services
should have a Wishlist available Monday 13 November.

Minutes:
The minutes from the October meeting were accepted and approved.

Treasury:

It was reported that the Ladies Guild has $409.80 in Petty Cash — $85.00 from sales of Good
Stuff Sale.

It was stated that the Good Stuff Sale will take place in the Spring.

Sunshine Committee:

The Committee will bring cards and small items to the homebound for Thanksgiving. There was
also discussion of cards and small items for Christmas.

Decorating Committee:

MJ stated that the committee needs more helpers and that we’re looking for a new lead.
Social Hour:
Need more volunteers. At this time it was noted that there may be Midnight Mass at Christmas.

Rosary/Traveling Mary:

November: Stacie, the 21* Tuesday at 1030.
December: Marie Reale

New Business:

A Prayer Blanket needs to be sent to Regina Thorbeck and for Kim Phelan’s Dad.

The Ladies Christmas party concluded with vote to have it on Friday 12 January. It will be a
wine and cheese party with place yet to be determined.

Seminarians will get gifts at Easter, perhaps gift cards.

More bakers are needed for the Cookie trays.



Angel Tree will go up this week.

Religious articles for sale need to be more prominent / obvious. Mugs, aprons, and towels for
sale will go toward repairs to the Social Hall, etc.

Stacie led the ladies in The Memorare to close.
The meeting was closed at 1240

Respectfully submitted by Stacie Ferry and Annika Nesbitt



